
Roseville Golf Club Board meetin miiutes for March 6, 2018
Board members in atendannee  Bryai Laine, Deiiis Foxx, Kei Lyoi, Paul Wilsoi, Steve Taylor, Johi Parola, Jesse Sierra,
Harry Wharf, Steve Ries, Chuck Heath, Paul Christeisoi, Paul Wilsoi

Absente  Steve Hitchcock, Charlie Aichele, Steve Hiet, Jay Coiier

Meeting nalllled to order at 6e36 b  B  Fange

President’s report – February miiutes approved aid posted.  Budnet approved.  B. Laine is workiin oi the Oxley tee 
prize.  

Vine-President’s report – D. Foxx aloin with Johi Parola met with Mornai Creek oi x-mas party.  More work oi 
fiializiin the veiue to come.

Tournament Direntor’s report – J. Sierra stated there was poor turiout for Plumas aid Dry Creek. 54 hole team eveit is 
noiin well.  Pace of play has beei nreat.    

Handinap Chairman’s report – K. Lyoi reported that the scores were posted for the first rouid of the 54 hole team 
eveit so everythiin is up to date.

Tournament Bookkeeper’s report – No report .

Treasurer’s report – Paul stated that he paid the NCGA for the membership.

Senretar ’s report – C. Heath stated that we have 260 actve members. 

Webmaster’s report – Website is up to date.  He not a iew PC aid is haviin issues with the sofware loadiin aid 
workiin properly oi his iew PC but he is workiin throunh it.  

Rulle’s Chairman’s report – Nothiin to report.

Correspondenne -- Noie

Olld business – 

1. Combo/Greei tees were discussed anaii.  The commitee weit out aid took measuremeits oi the course to 
create a proposal for where the poteital Combo aid Greei tees would be.  The Board will review aid we will 
move forward with the proposal.

New business – 

1. Kei Lyoi brounht a proposal to the Board about haviin ai expiratoi to the touriameit haidicap scores aid 
the leinth of tme they stay ii the system oice a member has lef the club.  A motoi was preseited to have the
scores removed afer 2 years or beiin noie from the club.  The motoi passed.

2. Discussioi oi possible chaines to the setin of Rose Cup teams.  Afer discussioi, the Board anreed to leave it 
the way it is iow.

3. A discussioi was had oi the local “away” eveits aid the poor turiout.  These were added based oi a small 
iumber of member respoises to our survey.  The Board decided for iext year we will replace the local “away” 
eveits with other optois.

4. Deiiis Foxx is lookiin for ways to help fuid the RGC Christmas party.  He preseited ai optoi to the Board of a 
charter bus to ai A’s or Giaits name.  He will email the club to naune iiterest aid no from there.

Meeting adjoourned at :e2e.


